
 
 GTA Adventist Community Service Federation  

150 Bentworth Avenue, Toronto  
Website: http://Gtaacsfederation.org 

 

October 27, 2022 

GTA Federation Officers 

GTA Community Service leaders 

 

Re: GTA Community Services Federation – election of officers - Sunday, November 27, 2022 

 

GTA Community Services Federation’s Working Policy which states “Elections shall be held at the time 
of the last meeting in the fall, every second year.”  Therefore, the election of officers for the GTA 

federation for the next 2 years is fast approaching.  I am hereby inviting you, your fellow Community 

Services officers and church members to the GTAACS Federation election of officers, on 

 

Sunday, November 27, 2022 at 1:00 pm to 5:00 pm. 

 

First Filipino-Canadian Seventh-day Adventist Church 

788 Sheppard Ave West 

North York, Ontario, M3H 2T1 

  

Please share this information with your community services officers and the church members in 

general.   

Contact us if you or any of your members are interested to serve in any of these position: presidency, 

secretary, treasurer, food distribution, public relation, fundraising and floor member. 

The Greater Toronto Area Adventist Community Services Federation (GTAACSF) is an amalgamation of 

all the Seventh Day Adventist Community Services Department in the GTA. Its purpose and objective is 

to stimulate greater interest in community services, to advocate for communities and Community 

Services departments on a local and regional level, to coordinate communication among all the ACS, 

Departments, to support and empower new and existing community services department to establish 

successful programs designed to meet the needs of their community, to provide a forum for the 

members to report on their constituencies and an opportunity for the fellowship of community service 

workers.  It acts as a hub and resources for all member of the organization, on a local and regional level. 

 

Kindly accept my sincere thanks for rearranging your hectic schedule to accommodate this meeting.  I 

look forward to seeing you and the other delegates from your church on November 27, 2022.   

God’s Blessings on you,  

 

Anthony Pegus, 

President 

GTAACSF 

647-292-7547 

anthney@rogers.com 


